Pien, Janet

From: Henry J Cuccia [hjcucc@chorus.net]

Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2012 4:37 PM

To: Pien, Janet

Subject: Overhead light proposal for S.W. Bike Path

To Whom It may concern,

We have lived at 567 Glen Dr since the Fall of 1975. Our concern is if the current proposed lights
are installed, eventually they will effect the real estate value of our property. An overwhelming
majority of our neighbors are against the overhead lights, so logically why won't an overwhelming
majority of potential home buyers dislike the effect the lights have on their backyards?

The city has looked at two different types of lights and still the level of support is not there
to justify spending $275,000. There is a better solution out there. The project needs to be
postponed.

Thank Youl!

Henry J Cuccia
608-238-1827



